
From: Bryce Nilson 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 4:08 PM 
To: Geralyn Kever 
Subject: City Council Agenda Item #13-189A2 
 
Dear Councilwoman Kever: 
 
I want to state that I am against the annexation of the property described in the above referenced 
Council Agenda Item #13-189A2. 
 
First of all no one living within two hundred feed of the property proposed to be annexed into the 
city received notification of either yesterdays or today's City Council meetings to discuss the 
annexation of this property.  The last time that this property came up for annexation, we were all 
mailed a notification post card 10 days prior to the meeting. 

Second, when I was researching the zoning for this property (received notification post card 
Saturday) I ran across a proposed zoning map for the project subject to annexation.  Their is no 
signage on the property indicating that it is about to rezoned to Commercial, 
Business/Professional and PD.  Come Monday morning when I tried to show the map to my 
neighbor's we discovered that it had been taken down. 

Bryce H. Nilson 
 


